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Community Park Master Plan – Next Steps 
 
The City and the VIU consulting team successfully hosted a public open house on Saturday, October 28 to 
receive comments on the draft Community Park Master Plan as presented to Council in early October.  
 
A total of 115 diverse comments were received from the estimated 130 attending the event. Over the next few 
weeks, the VIU team will review the comments, suggestions and input collected at the open house and will 
present the final Community Park Master Plan on Monday, December 4 at 6 pm for Council consideration. 
 
Many who attended the open house were concerned and sought clarity about the possibility of the City 
adopting user fees for the Community Park. The VIU consulting team recommendations are for user fees to be 
directed to large organizations hosting events in the park as opposed to individuals. 
 
The draft plan as presented to Council in early October is available on the City’s website along with an 
overview of the results from the consultation process between March and August. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073 
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